
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 Thursday 23rd  November 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
These weeks are flying by and December is almost upon us! 
 
Last week, we held a non uniform day in aid of Children in Need- as a school we raised a super 
£188! So thank you for all the kind donations! 
 
We now turn our attentions to our Christmas fundraising. Tomorrow, we are holding our first 
non uniform day for the Christmas Fair.  Key Stage 2 are asked to bring bottles and EYFS and KS1 
are asked to bring chocolate. Thankyou to the parents who have already offered to help us sort 
these donations next Tuesday and Wednesday- anyone else would be most welcome! 
 
We have had a most successful week in sporting competitions.  On Monday, our Years 5 and 6 
came second in the Athletics competition and not only that- they were awarded the MOST 
PASSIONATE award.  Whilst as Headteacher, I am delighted with the children in their 
achievements to come second but to be applying the school’s core values in the community 
when our representing the school is a real source of pride! 
 
In other sporting news, we have entered our first bowling competition. The children all had a 
fabulous time and finished in an impressive third place, with one of our team scoring the most 
strikes in the whole competition! What an achievement! 
 
Have a wonderful weekend, 
 

Mrs Cromey 

 

 



 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
Awards- Empathy  

 

Parents and carers of these children may join us in 
assembly tomorrow morning at 9am. 

 Year R: Penny Morris 

Year 1:Miriam Johnson 

Year 2:Keira Rolleston 

Year 3: Jacob Watson 

Year 4:Olivia Jarvis 

Year 5:Layla Jones 

Year 6:Toby Bernstein 
 

 

 

Awards- Lunchtime VIP 
 

Parents and carers of these children may join us 
in assembly tomorrow morning at 9am. 

 Year R: Rosalyn Elliott 

Year 1:Elsie Jackson 

Year 2:Arlo Armstrong 

Year 3: Tabitha Buckley 

Year 4: Sebastian Hunt 

Year 5: Ava Walker-Maclaren 

Year 6: Courtney Loftus 
 
 
 

Dates for your diary! 
 
24th November  Non Uniform Day- collecting for 
Christmas Fair- EYFS/KS1- Chocolate donations 
KS2- Bottles (anything from Shampoo to Champagne 
will be gratefully received!) 
1st December Non Uniform day- collecting for 
Christmas Fair- items for Christmas Hampers 
Reception-Green items 
 
Year 1-Silver items 
 
Year 2-Pink items 
 
Year 3-Gold items 
 
Year 4-Purple items 
 
Year 5-Blue items 
 
Year 6- White items 
 
8th December Christmas jumper day 
 
8th December Christmas Fair 3.45pm 
 
13th December- choir singing at St Philips Church 
  
18th December Christmas performance 9.30am 
 
18th December choir singing at Lavender Hills pm 
 
19th December Christmas performance 2pm and 
6pm 
 
20th December School Christmas Lunch 
 
21st December Christmas Fun Day! School closes for 
Christmas 
 

Clubs this week- 
 

Monday - Athletics Club 
 
Tuesday- Y5/6 MORNING SPORTS CLUB  
 
Tuesday- Choir (until 4.15pm) 
 
Wednesday- Fencing Club (until 4.30pn) 
 
Friday- Netball Club (until 4.30pm) 


